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August 26, 1980

.

G. Wayne Kerr, Acting Director
Office of State Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kerr:

This is in response te your letter of August 5,1980 inviting comment
on the proposal amendment to 10 CFR 70. After reviewing the proposed
amendment, and discussing the matter with John Roberts of NMSS, we
have no written comment to make.

Sincerely,
I,
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Theodore A. Wolff, Chi
Radiation Protection Bureau
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